
 

Maths week will start on Monday 3rd June 2019.  The purpose of the week is to further promote 

maths as an interactive and fun activity and provide pupils with a greater understanding of how 

important it is in their daily lives! 

To enrich the pupils' appreciation of maths further, renowned author, Kjartan Poskitt (author of 

the fantastic Murderous Maths series) will be coming to visit.  He will be speaking to pupils 

throughout the day on Thursday 6th June and will be hosting a family maths quiz on Wednesday 

5th  June from 6:30 to 8 in the school hall. Tickets will be restricted and offered on a first 

come first served basis. Please return the slip below to secure your space. 

You can find out more about Kjartan through visiting his website or viewing clips on Youtube.  

To keep you entertained over the half term, below is a family maths challenge!  If your child would 

like to enter, they need to return it to school with their name and class written on. Solutions will be 

shared during assembly time during the week.                                                                                            

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Family Maths Challenge 

Name:___________________________   Class:________________________________ 

 

 

Reply slip- Please reserve my family a table for the quiz night on                                 

Wednesday 5th June 6:30 – 8  

Team name (max of 6) : 

Child name and class: 


